Jane Rasely

From: Sanjay Bhatt <sbhatt33@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 1:20 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: Notices

Jane,

It was nice meeting you today and putting a face with a name! Thank you for showing me your process for creating the
mailing list.

Please let me know what you learn about the revised mailing list for the projects. | did find it odd the revised list was
shorter than the old list.

If not all the parcels were used to generate the notice for each project, then not all property owners within 500 feet
received the required notice. | do see how the computer interface could cause someone to make a mistake.

Again, thank you for all you do.

Best,
Sanjay



